
July 2007
The whole family is keeping busy!

Activities
The month of july has been a busy month, it started off 
with a big move into our new apartment, camping at 
Fitzroy Provincial Park, Kayaking on the mighty Ottawa 
River.  We’re keeping busy but it’s what we enjoy. The two 
princesses, Hershey and Shadow are getting along very-
well, they have a blast in the park during all there walks.

On our trip to the Ottawa River we were amazed with the  
skill level of both dogs in the water when they came kay-
aking. The would ride the front of our kayaks, almost 
making us flip.

	




